
 
 

12th February 2021 
 
Re: Remote Learning in Years Two to Six 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are writing to you to let you know we have been reviewing our remote learning offer and have 

decided to make some improvements to help all children with their learning. 

The work will continue to be posted on Google Classroom for the children but we are adding in a new 

structure to the day and the work that is set. After the half term break all children will have a Google 

Meet with their teacher and class mates daily. This will be a time for the children to see each other, have 

an in introduction to the day’s work and for the teacher to give feedback on the work handed in the 

previous day.  

Daily Google Meet times: 

Kahlo and Sentamu:  Monday- 10.40/ Tuesday- Friday- 9am   

Farah & Johnson 10am daily 

 

The work set for the day will follow the same timetable for all children in Years Two to Six as outlined 

below. A timetable will be shared with you every Monday with a clear guide to the work to be carried 

out. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday  

Google Meet Google Meet Google Meet Google Meet Google Meet 

English English English English English 

Maths Maths Maths Maths Maths 

RE 

PSHCE 

PE  

 

Science 

 

History/Geograp

hy 

 

Art 

Collective Worship Collective Worship  Collective Worship  Collective Worship  Celebration & 

Birthday Assembly 

Additional work 

to be completed 

over the week 

Numbots / TT Rockstars at least x 2 per week  

Spelling Shed games for Y3-Y6 at least x 2 per week (activities focused on 

weekly spelling list as well as previously learned words) 

Listen to the daily story / texts read aloud by the teacher 

Optional 

additional work 

See the Padlets (Additional Activities) on the school website 

https://stbarnabasprimary.co.uk/curriculum/learning-at-home/ 

 

We want to help our children to make the most of their remote learning so it is important that all 

children attend the daily Google Meet sessions and complete and hand in the work set each day. Please 

help your child/ren to do this and contact school if you require any support with this or if your child 

https://stbarnabasprimary.co.uk/curriculum/learning-at-home/


can’t attend a Google Meet. Mrs Galley will follow up non-attendance at the morning daily Meets to 

check that everything is ok (as usually happens if your child doesn’t attend school). 

Please also keep an eye out for our new newsletter starting after half term which will celebrate the work 

the children are doing, give some hints and tips on remote learning and other useful school news. Any 

questions or feedback, please contact the school. Thank you for your support and hard work with the 

children’s home learning. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss K Boardman 

Headteacher 


